
From: janwillem jansen  
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: City Council Feb. 28th, 2024: Affordable Housing in Stoney Creek 

Hello, 
This is to let City Councillors know how deflated I am about the decision to support spots-for-
cars over houses-for -folks who can’t afford much. I can only say: Council, get your priorities 
right!! 
Jan W. Jansen, 

5.10 (c)
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